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From: Mackenzie Ridge Rate Payers Association <mackenzieridgerpa@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 08, 2021 11:33 AM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; Isabel Leung <Isabel.Leung@vaughan.ca> 
Cc: Mackenzie Ridge Rate Payers Association <mackenzieridgerpa@gmail.com> 
Subject: [External] COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE ITEM 6 ‐ ATHABASCA COMMUNITY TRAFFIC STUDY PROGRESS REPORT 
 

Hi Todd and Isabel, 

 

Please see the attachment and the note that I like to include in the meeting 
minutes. 

 

October 13, 2021 
  
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
  
ITEM 6 - ATHABASCA COMMUNITY TRAFFIC STUDY PROGRESS REPORT 
  
Letter of Support 
  
The community has been asking for an all-way stop sign at the southeast intersection of Hunterwood Chase and 
Athabasca for a long time and we would like to see Council support the Ward Councillor Iafrate's motion for 
the all-way stop. We also support staff recommendation to hire consultants to continue the work on the traffic 
study. It is also imperative to create a community safety zone along Athabasca and include the request for 
proper speed cameras.   
  
Finally, we ask that you legalize the Please Slow Down signs.  
  
Robert A. Kenedy, PhD 
President of the MacKenzie Ridge Ratepayers Association  
mackenzieridgerpa@gmail.com 
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Robert A. Kenedy, PhD 
President of the MacKenzie Ridge Ratepayers Association  
Associate Professor 
Department of Sociology 
238 McLaughlin College 
York University 
4700 Keele Street 
Toronto, Ontario M3J 1P3 
CANADA 
rkenedy@yorku.ca 
416 736-2100 ext. 77458 
FAX 416 736-5715 


